March 21, 1996

Mr. Olivier Brigaud
Nuclear Installations Inspector/
Senior Executive
Fuel Cycle and Waste Management Department
Nuclear Installations Safety Directorate
CE/FAR B.P. No.6 F-92265
Fontenay-aux Roses Cedex
France

Dear Mr. Brigaud:

I am writing as a follow up to your recent visit to the United States and to
again wish you, Mr. Gosset, Mr. Masson, and Ms. Remont well. During your
visit, I promised to provide you with certain materials. You will find
enclosed the following: 1) the last two inspection reports for the Fort Saint

Vrain facility; 2) a copy of Regulatory Guide 1.86; and 3) a copy of NUREG-
0586.

I hope that all of your objectives were met, and I would also like to take
this opportunity to express my belief that your visit was mutually beneficial.
If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at

(301) 415-6749.

Sincerely,

[Original signed by]

Larry Bell, Section Chief

Facilities Decommissioning Section

Low-Level waste and Decommissioning
Projects Branch

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosures: As stated
cc: Michael F. Weber, DWM
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